May 6, 2024

Dear City Staﬁi City Council & Long Lake Residents,

|, Don (known as “Luke”) Laakkonen will be retiring from service to the City of
Long Lake on July 31, 2024. After 39 years, | feel it’s time for a change for myself
and for the City. I've enjoyed working here, and during my time with Long Lake,
I've worked hard and always tried to make the best decisions while being mindful
of the City and the community. ‘

Thank you, and best wishes to you all.

Sincgrely,

Don “Luke” Laakkonen



